
 

Ref	No.:	IT/DAIVC/AL-01/26	
	
Date:	09th	March,	2025,	
Mumbai.	
	
To,	
Dr	Manoj	Gupta,	
Director,	
Agri	Industries	Vikas	Chamber	(AIVC),	
New	Delhi.	
	
Subject:	Authorization	as	Institutional	Partner	for	Commonwealth	India	Taekwondo	
Championship	
	
Dear	Dr.	Manoj	Gupta,	
	
Greetings	from	the	India	Taekwondo.	
	
We	are	pleased	to	authorize	Agri	Industries	Vikas	Chamber,	New	Delhi,	as	our	institutional	partner	
for	 the	 upcoming	 Commonwealth	 India	 Taekwondo	 Championship.	 This	 partnership	 aims	 to	
promote	the	sport	of	taekwondo	and	foster	collaboration	between	our	organizations.	
	
As	our	authorized	institutional	partner,	you	are	hereby	granted	the	authority	to:	
	
•⁠		⁠Represent	India	Taekwondo	in	all	matters	related	to	the	Commonwealth	Taekwondo	Championship	
in	India	.		
•⁠		 ⁠Submit	and	negotiate	the	detailed	techno-commercial	proposal	for	state	partnership	on	behalf	of	
our	federation	
•⁠		⁠Engage	with	state	governments	to	secure	partnerships	and	support	for	the	event	
	
We	trust	 that	your	organization	will	uphold	 the	values	and	principles	of	our	 federation	and	work	
towards	the	successful	execution	of	the	Commonwealth	Taekwondo	Championship.	
	
We	appreciate	your	support	and	look	forward	to	a	successful	partnership.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	cooperation.	
	
Sincerely, 	
	
	
Amit	Dhamal,	
Secretary	General,	
India	Taekwondo.	


